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Mr Mark Griffiths 

Headteacher 

ST. MARGARET’S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX  

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk 

Telephone: 0151 260 5522 

Fax: 0151 287 2891 

 
With God, all things are possible. 

21st September 2023  
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Day of Languages 

 

On Tuesday 26th September our school will be celebrating SMA Day of Languages. Each class 

has been given a country which they will learn about. On this day we ask that your child 

comes to school wearing traditional costumes, or clothes of their class flag colors which are 

listed below: 

 

Nursery – Nigeria – white and green 

 

Reception – Nigeria – white and green 

 

Year 1 – China – yellow and red 

 

Year 2 – Italy – green, white, red 

 

Year 3 – Egypt – red, white, black 

 

Year 4 – Germany – black, red, yellow 

 

Year 5 – Spain – red and yellow 

 

Year 6 – Poland – white and red 

 

We believe that diversity is one of the biggest assets in our school, therefore during the 

week commencing 25th September all children will learn about the traditions and languages of 

various countries, take part in fun-filled activities and try food from around the world. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Mrs A. Filim 

 

EAL Teacher 


